
August 31, 2020 – COVID MISSION REPORT VI 

Dear Friends of the Ministry, 

GreeEngs in the most precious Name of our LORD JESUS CHRIST. 
Hope and pray that you and your family are well in the midst of this pandemic. 
By the mercy and grace of our Savior, we are well. 

Featuring in this report was the Parents OrientaEon conducted by our Covid Mission Team on August 10-18, 
2020 at the different villages where our Aeta students are now staying. As we have reported previously, the 
Aeta children went back to their villages to be with their parents due to the pandemic.  

To conEnue the children’s educaEon, our mission team composed of teachers and staff from the Aeta 
Children’s Home will go to the villages to implement the Modular Distance EducaEon Program as ordered by 
our government. This will start on September 7, God willing. Parents’ OrientaEon is a requirement before we 
can do this.  

Below are pictures of the Parents’ OrientaEon mission at the village of Quartel, one of the 5 villages where the 
mission team went. This village is the hardest to reach.  

Our school teachers preparing for their mission to go and orient the parents of our students: 

 

There they go….using motorbike and tricycles. It was a hard travel. Their tricycle was stuck in the so^ sand and 
they needed to push it unEl they reached Quartel: 

 



Upon reaching the village, our team followed covid protocol.  One of them is ge_ng the body temperature of 
the Aetas. Teacher Arvin and Eugene carrying the foods to feed the Aetas. 

 

Foremost in their mission was the sharing of the Gospel. Teacher Arvin preached. The Aeta parents accepted 
JESUS CHRIST  as their personal Lord and Savior. Praise the Lord! 

 

Teacher Jhonalyn conducted the parents’ orientaEon. She shared with the parents about their duEes and 
responsibiliEes in the educaEon of their children. Each parent signed a contract using the right thumb because 
most of them cannot read and write. 

 



Feeding Eme. The team distributed foods to the parents as well as their kids. Our team took a break and had 
their own lunch. 

 

Please pray for the following: 
1. Good weather for our mission team. It is rainy season here. 
2. Divine protecEon and provision for the team as well as for the Aeta children and their parents. The mission 
of the team are threefold: EducaEon, feeding, and spiritual development of the children and parents.  
3. Good health both physical and spiritual, wisdom, discernment, and foresight for the team as well as to us in  
the leadership. 
4. The Lord to end this pandemic soon, so the Aeta children can come back to our ChrisEan school.  

Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and partnership in the Gospel. God bless you richly.  

In God’s amazing love, grace, mercy and compassion, 
Wilson and Cora 


